
Subject: Re: Central Subdivision Tracts for 3/23/2016
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 03/17/2016 12:52 PM
To: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Attached is map and 915 N. La Brea Ave.  This is within our boundaries.  The corner location is where the new Sprouts is located.

https://www.google.com/maps/place/915+N+La+Brea+Ave,+Los+Angeles,+CA+90038/@34.0874973,-118.3468014,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m
2!3m1!1s0x80c2bf2a45442e71:0xe2058f8744454414

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Thursday, March 17, 2016 at 7:57 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: FW: Central Subdivision Tracts for 3/23/2016

I think this project is in our BID – do you know anything about it?
 
From: planning.ens@LACITY.ORG [mailto:planning.ens@LACITY.ORG] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 4:41 PM
To: PLN_CENTRALLASUBSCRIBE@LISTSERV.LACITY.ORG
Subject: Central Subdivision Tracts for 3/23/2016
 
Hello, 
 
You are receiving this email because you've signed up for the Early Notification System for the Central Area 
Planning Commission. 
 
As an active subscriber, you will be receiving notification emails such as this for all agendas and public 
hearings affecting the entire geographical planning area. 
 
If you are unable to view the document(s), please contact us via email at planning.webposting@lacity.org. 
 
To access the document click here. 
 
To Unsubscribe to these notices, please click here.  
 
Sincerely,  
Help Desk Support  
Department of City Planning


